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Dear Supporters, Family and Friends,

“I have never seen anything like this before in all my life”. ‘That is the comment I hear a lot of these
days and it is true of me as well. God has a purpose for all this sickness, conflict and sadness. We need
more and more too pray for each other and seek God’s will to end all of it.

Mexico and the U.S. borders are still closed. Our missionaries cannot go in or out. ‘Things are really
bad in MX, as far as the virus goes, as well as getting supplies and food. Many churches who are
attempting to hold services are being fined for having a service and then shut down. Pray for many of
our third world countries and for America that God will not allow such a thing to happen here.

Bro. Harmon and Bro. Gibson have not been able to pass tracts along. No way for them or others to
cross the borders. However, new tracts which have been refreshed in their pictures and enlarged in print
were delivered to Bro. Gibson and ready to go when others can come to get them. We have already
ordered and received new paper for more tracts. Pray for the Connors as they begin to print them.

Judy Connor and 1 have been able to distribute some tracts to others in the states. She gave a
missionary out of my home church a box of 2,800 to be mailed to Spain. Another missionary who is in
the states waiting to go back to MX took 2,000 along with a sampie of our song book. He wiii be using
them when he can return. I also mailed a 1,000 tracts to a missionary in Elsa, TX to be used in a ministry
in MX. 1 also mailed 1,700 to a missionary out of a supporting chuch to be taken to Saititlo, MX. If
anyone in the states has a Spanish work and would like tracts please contact me. They are free of charge.

As you know Bro. Brewster went to Heaven on March 28", Two weeks later Gloria had another stroke.
This one had more complications than her first. It affected her vision, weakness and blood pressure is
still unstable. She needs your prayers. One of her sons and his wife are staying with her to help in any
way they can. As aresult of Bro. Brewster’s passing the board has elected Bro. Larrv Conner as President
of WWP.

Darryl is doing well for now. He had biood poisoning from an infection in May and right after that a
bile duct in his liver became completely closed. He had to have a few days in the hospital for each incident
but is improving and gaining strength now. Please continue to pray for him.

1 had the skin cancer removed aimost 3 weeks ago and received 9 stitches but the report said they got
it all. Thankful to the Lord. Pray it is the last one. They will check for more next visit.

Support has dropped $200 since the covid started. We appreciate all who have been able to continue
to give to getting God’s Word out to the lost. Pray for those who distribute and read the tracts.
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The Written Word ~ Psalm 119:129 The Living Word - Isaiah 9:6



